
From: Kim Willson <kim@ruggeriowillson.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 1, 2020 5:08 PM 
To: BorinOgden, Lisa (DNREC) 
Subject: HFC language 
Lisa,  
 
Per our discussion, here is the language that is concerning as it relates to R&D activities in 
Delaware. We do not believe that it is the intent to incorporate these changes for R&D 
purposes, but wanted to get some clarity from you all. Thank you in advance for your help.  
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